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Ref #: FOI-111570 

 

13th November 2024 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Dear , 

 

Thank you for your application dated 7th October 2024 and for which clarification on the records 

sought was provided on 8th October 2024. 

 

The Cabinet Office is pleased to grant you full access to the record(s) you have requested being:  

 

1. Total Number of Approvals of Prohibited Immigrants – Records reflecting annual number 

of prohibited immigrants approved for entry into the Cayman Islands by the Cabinet; and 

2. Total Number of Waivers (for the sections identified in your email of 8th October 2024) 

under the Immigration Transition Act – Records reflecting the annual number of waivers 

by Cabinet of requirements under the Immigration Act or Immigration Transition Act. 

 

As advised in our letter of acknowledgement dated 10th October 2024, our response covers the 

period from 2017 – 6th July 2021, as post meeting summaries of Cabinet decisions are published 

on a weekly basis since 13th July 2021 and the information sought is in the public domain. 

 

Accordingly, we advise that following our research there was a need to create a record in order 

to answer your request as that information is not tracked by our Public Authority and as such the 

information sought is attached. 

 

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me. Remember to quote your reference 

number above in any future correspondence. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Kim Bullings, Cert. Hon. 

Information Manager 






